JAMESTOWN VETERINARY HOSPITAL

October 10, 2011

Kelly & David Ferrugia
2641 Donelson Rd
Jamestown, NY 14701

Dear Kelly & David Ferrugia,

Upon review of your water levels it is my recommendation that the animals in the home not drink the well
water at this time. High levels may indicated that the pet would have a higher incidence of bladder stones as
well as intestinal upset resulting in diarrhea. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me
to discuss it further.

William A’ Seleen Ji;

236 Fluvanna Avenue. ~ Jamestown, NY 14701
716-664-4204/24hrs



